
 
 

September 2020 Newsletter  

Hi to everyone. 

Welcome to spring after a very unusual winter! 

While things certainly seem to be under control we are still 

exercising caution so we are not yet arranging coffee catch-

ups but hopefully soon!                     

While many in our community are continuing to catch up 

online or on the telephone others are meeting face to face 

with a special focus on safety. 

It has been great to hear how many are choosing to meet up 

outdoors and having a walk. It’s much safer than catching up 

indoors and it’s a healthy 

way to spend time           

together. 

We continue to send our 

love and encouragement to 

all as 2020 rolls on.    

Best Wishes 

The Community Connect Team 



 

 
 

Welcome to new friends in July & August 
 

Sydney, inner and southern suburbs 
 

Regine & Monica 
Michael & Darren 
Ian & Guy 
Emily & Melissa 

 

Western Suburbs 

Erin & Alyssa 
Aaron & Peter 
Lauren & Isabelle 
Kristy & Hollie 
Scott & Luke 
 

Northern Suburbs & Central Coast 

Phil & James 
Bernadette & Sharne 
Bronte & Sophie 
Martin & Tony 
Leonie & Denise 
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A quick crossword 

Unfortunately there will be no coffee catch-ups in October. We are being                

conservative but we want to be as safe as possible during this time. Everyone 

matters! We hope that next month that we will be able to resume. 

Contact numbers: Landline: 9568 0295 Mobile: 0402 834 567 

A quick riddle 

Riddle: Two fathers and two sons walk into a candy store. They each 

buy something for $0.50 but they only spent $1.50. How is that possible? 

Think about it before reading the answer! 

Answer: One grandfather, one father and one son makes two fathers 

and two sons. 

Ref: Pinterest 


